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Monday, October 03, 2016
Total Wine and More

 Dear Total Wine and More:

Thank you for your donation of a $500 wine gift to The Knights of Columbus council 8397 for our Knight of Food & Wine Event on December 9th. Your donation will be part of our Silent Auction which will benefit the St. John’s Seminary in Camarillo. Organizations like yours are why our community is so vibrant and filled with the mission of giving back. 
The Knight of Columbus is a 501(c)(3) organization. Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation. Our Tax ID number is 95-3851945 if you need it. 
Again, thank you for your support. Sincerely,

Brian McMahon, Financial Secretary, Knights of Columbus Council 8397
